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Lover’s Lane Bridge 

On Monday March18th, a crane will be delivered to the Lover’s Lane Bridge project and 

on Tuesday March 19th, the bridge beams will be delivered and installed.  On both days, 

Lover’s Lane will be closed intermittently while the crane is delivered and the beams are 

installed.  Police Officers and Traffic Flagmen will be on site both days.  Any emergency 

vehicles requiring to cross the Lover’s Lane Bridge will be given first priority.  Any 

questions or concerns, you can email Jeff Pardo, Assistant Director of Public 

Works/Facilities Manager at jeff.pardo@wiltonct.org. 
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